
Dear Kindergarten Families, 
 

Welcome! I am so glad that you will be joining me for the 2025/26 
school year.​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 

The opportunity to teach your children is a privilege and 
responsibility that I take very seriously. I will do my best to create a 
space that encourages learning and promotes growth. However, I will 
need your help. Whether it’s ensuring that your child has read, 
helping them prepare for a project, or simply asking your child, “What 
surprised or excited you in the classroom today?” Your motivation 
and interest make a huge difference. Remember we are a team and 
must work together to achieve success.​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

 

With help and active involvement, we will all have a wonderful and 
productive year! Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Sincerely, 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Mrs. Morgan 

rgmorgan@philasd.org​  
 


